
 

 

 
First announcement 

The Alpine Research Centre Obergurgl organises a course on Excursion guiding in high alpine 
environments from August 31st to September 4th 2015 at the University Center Obergurgl.  

We offer excursions and lectures in the surrounding of Obergurgl covering the topics alpinism, 
botany, ecology, geology, glaciology, and zoology. Experienced university teachers and alpinists will 
provide a diversified programme.  

The costs for the course will be 360 € in double bedroom and 450 € in single bedroom, including 
accommodation with half board, all excursions and lectures and educational material. 

Interested people are invited to preregister till February 28th.  
Contact: Klaus.Schallhart@uibk.ac.at 

A detailed programme will be provided by the end of March 2015 on the website of the Alpine 
Research Centre (http://www.uibk.ac.at/afo/). 

The organisers reserve the right to cancel the course in case of too few preregistrations. 
 
See you in Obergurgl!  
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